

DEPARTMENT OF SPANISH

HEAD OF DEPARTMENT PROFESSOR R. B. TATE, M.A., PH.D.



UNIVERSITY PARK NOTTINGHAM NG7 2RD

TELEPHONE: 56101 ExT: 2528

RBT/JH

1st August 1973

Dr. Alan Yates, Department of Hispanic Studies, The University, SHEFFIELD, S10 2TN.

Dear Alan,

Thank you for your circular about the Anglo Catalan Society Conference.

I shall probably be able to give a paper on Don Juan Manuel (as if you didn't know!) and Don Juan de Aragón, Archbishop of Toledo. I will send you the summary later.

Yours ever,

R. B. TATE